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2006-2007 PTCO Executive Board 
Presidents  Monica Baham  303-484-1532 
   Diane Loup  303-680-6200 
1st Vice Presidents Linda Tweedy  303-400-9221 
   Barb Wilson  303-680-5353 
2nd Vice Presidents Alison House  303-699-6806 
   Jane Beasley  303-627-1594 
Secretaries  Maria McLellan  303-690-9897 
   Karyn Truitt  303-400-4566 
Treasurers  Gretchen McGoffin 720-870-1976 
   Rita Walters  303-766-3956 
Past President  Carlyn Canady  303-400-8350 

2006-2007 Meeting dates 
September 12, October 10, November 14, January 9, February 13, March 13, April 10, May 8

 
PTCO AUCTION FUNDRAISER 

Saturday, September 30, 2006 
Centennial Airport 

Dinner, Dancing, Live & Silent Auction, 
Airplanes and more!!! 

This is our major fundraiser where most of 
the funds for the year are raised.  Please 
join us for this fun evening.  Look for your 

invitation in the mail. 

 
                          

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
   
  

Did you know the PTCO……. 
• Supports the GHS 

Mission Statement: To 
inspire academic 
achievement, 
responsible citizenship, 
and individual 
development in a 
supportive environment 

• Sponsors a safe, alcohol 
and drug free After 
Prom event 

• Gives Classroom and 
Teacher Grants 

• Sponsors Teacher of the 
Year Awards 

• Reaches out to the GHS 
Community in times of 
need 

• Provides meals to the 
staff during testing, 
conferences and 
National Teacher 
Appreciation Week 

• Offers Student Planners 
and Directories 

We need your support to 
accomplish our goals 

Volunteer Positions we need to fill 
We are looking for a Volunteer Coordinator who can coordinate 
the assignment of volunteers to the various areas of need.  This 
is a position that can easily be done from home – there may be 
some phone calling, but most contact with the volunteers can 
be on an email basis.  
 
We are also in need of a Staff Appreciation Chairperson. 
This creative person will plan meals for the Grandview staff for 
various occasions throughout the year and serve the meals 
along with student and parent volunteers.  If you can plan 
meals on a budget for your family, you can certainly extend that 
skill for 260 GHS staff members!! 
 
If you can help us with either of these rewarding positions, 
please contact Diane Loup - LoupDLoup@aol.com - 303-680-6200. 

Visit us on our website: www.grandviewptco.org 


